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Date 28.4.22 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
A quick reminder that school will be closed on Tuesday 3rd May. 
 
On Wednesday 4th May, we will be celebrating Eid in school. Your 
children may come dressed in their Eid/special clothes and will be 
given a special lunch. 
 
If your child has packed lunches and would like a school dinner on 
this day, please purchase one via parent pay. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Wimperis 
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